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Mai Vang

From: nrrn53@yahoo.com
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 10:40 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Fw: 411 Charles ave: Abatement

Forwarding from the email sent to David Smith.  
 
 Ms Norma  
411 Charles ave #1 
St. Paul, MN, 55103 
651-592-2624 
  
  

----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: "nrrn53@yahoo.com" <nrrn53@yahoo.com> 
To: "david.smith@stpaul.gov" <david.smith@stpaul.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 at 08:41:01 AM CST 
Subject: 411 Charles ave: Abatement 
 
Good morning,  Mr Smith.  
 
I'm attempting to contact you regarding a letter I received Saturday, January,  
12th for a notification of abatement. The order states I have to comply by January 14th, which is today.  
 
  The materials on question is not refuse or rubble. I garden and I reuse materials instead of purchasing new materials.  
 
  The plastic totes and other material on my parking pad, is part of the neighborhood TNR, trap, neuter and return that I 
have been active in the community for over 15 years. Because of the many stray cats that are abandoned in the 
neighborhood, several neighbors have come together to care for these lost animals by feeding them and offering 
sheltered areas for them. If you could contact me as to resolve this issue, please.  
 
 
 Ms Norma 
 
65-592-2624 

 You don't often get email from nrrn53@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important   


